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The Audible Sound and Vibrations subcommittee met at 9:30 AM on Wednesday, March 22, 2006 with 
fifteen members and eight guests present (two requested membership). 
 
Chairman’s Report. – In Jeewan Puri’s absence, Ramsis Girgis gave a brief summary of the information 
made available during the Administrative Committee meeting on Sunday. 
 
WG Report – In Jeewan Puri’s absence, Ramsis Girgis chaired the meeting of the WG for writing Sound 
Level Measurement Guide. It met at 08:00 on Wednesday, March 22, 2006. There were seven members 
and 15 guests. 
 
Jeewan had reported separately that a PAR had been applied for and approved; also, he had been in 
contact with Jodi Haas with respect to the use of the IEC Guide as the main component of the IEEE Sound 
Measurement Guide.  
 
Following the presentation by Jodi Haas at the Monday lunch Standards meeting, it is obvious that it will be 
necessary to look at how any modifications to the IEC guide have been carried out, as more than 90% of the 
IEC guide has been used. 
 
As it was not possible to proceed further on the Guide without Jeewan’s input, the WG took advantage of 
the meeting time to review in detail the 50/60 Hz conversion text for C57.12.00 and C57.12.90, that had 
been written by the Loss Tolerance WG. A few minor modifications and additions were suggested and 
Ramsis Girgis will forward these to the Loss Tolerance WG Chair for inclusion. It was suggested that the 
proposed text should be circulated to the ASV Sub-Committee for review before submission to the 
respective Chairs for the revision of C57.12.00 and C57.12.90. 
 
It was noted that the tutorial on the subject of Noise in HV DC Transformers and other subjects organized by 
Mr. Richard Dudley held on Monday evening was very useful and well received. 
 
Under new business Alan Darwin gave a short presentation of his thoughts about the future revision of the 
“Siting” Guide, C57.136.  He proposed that the contents of this guide should be modified to remove any 
duplication with the sound level measurement guide, but at the same time retaining information necessary to 
sound abatement. He also proposed that additional and updated sound abatement information should be 
added to C57.136. 
 
Alan will come up with a “simple” questionnaire to circulate to the original WG and the ASV SC members to 
elicit feedback to help decide the way forward. Users and experts will also be asked to provide input 
updated information according to their experiences on the noise abatement issues.    
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:15 AM  
Alan Darwin 


